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On June 18, 2007, Nevada Judges' Association President Stephen Dahl 
wrote a letter to you expressing  the views and comments of the Association pertainin g  to 
proposed administrative docket matters of June 21. 

First, I favor retention of the existin g  system pertaining  to the judicial 
council system. It is a wonderful council that offers the opportunit y  for judges to have 
contact with the Supreme Court and the council meetin gs provide an opportunit y  to 
express our views in an open forum with debate, discussion and vote. 

Second, I do not favor an y  rules that call for limitations on raising  funds 
and/or seeking  public support of a jud ge. I believe and argue that such will interfere with 
our First Amendment ri ghts. Needless to say, respectfull y, I do read that amendment to 
grant to me an abundant amount of ri ghts which may  not be limited. Additionall y, I just 
want to attempt to preserve m y  perceived ri ghts and not foreclose their existence b y  
silence. 

Dear Chief Justice Maupin: 

Thanks so much for giving  me the opportunity  to express my  comments. 

You s truly, 

' 	— 
Jadk Schroeder 
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